










Vote YES for SJACS Audit 

Linali�> 
Mon 10/9/2023 6:54 PM 

To:District4 <District4@sanjoseca.gov>;District9 <district9@sanjoseca.gov>;Jimenez, Sergio 
<sergioJimenez@sanjoseca.gov>;Davis, Dev <dev.davis@sanjoseca.gov>;Kamei, Rosemary 
< Rosemary.Kamei@sanjoseca.gov> ;Wilcox, Leland <Leland.Wilcox@sanjoseca.gov> ;City Clerk 
<city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>;CAO Main <cao.main@sanjoseca.gov>;Webmaster Manager 
<webmaster.manager@sanjoseca.gov> 

You don't often get email from . Learn why this is important 

[External Email] 

Dear Rules Committee Members and Staff, 

My name is Lina Li from District 4 and I am writing to urge you to vote yes to proceed with an audit of the 
San Jose Animal Care and Services (SJACS). 

As you are aware from news reports and local rescues speaking out in recent months, the conditions at 
SJACS are continuing to decline and animals are dying as a result. There is an outbreak of 
Panleukopenia Virus among the cat population that has been devastating. It has a 90% mortality rate. 

The Community has been asking for more transparency from shelter management and staff and we are 
not getting it. This lack of transparency and communication has exacerbated issues at the shelter, 
including proper protocols not being followed. 

SJACS has protocols and procedures that need to be adhered to, currently many critical ones are not 
being followed. 

We need collaboration and communication restored between SJACS and rescues, fosters and 
volunteers. 

It would be inhumane to stand by and allow the conditions at SJACS to continue without doing due 
diligence of an independent and thorough audit. 

I urge you to vote yes to proceeding with an audit to be done immediately. 

Thank you. 

Lina Li 
District 4 

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources. 



Please vote YES on San Jose Animal Care Services Audit 

chrisguio �> 
Mon 10/9/2023 7:03 PM 

To:D istrict4 < District4@sanjoseca.gov> ;District9 < district9@sanjoseca.gov > ;Jimenez, Sergio 

<sergioJimenez@sanjoseca.gov>;Davis, Dev <dev.davis@sanjoseca.gov>;Kamei, Rosemary 
< Rosemary.Kamei@sanjoseca.gov > ;Wilcox, Leland <Leland.Wilcox@sanjoseca.gov> ;City Clerk 

<city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>;CAO Main <cao.main@sanjoseca.gov>;Webmaster Manager 

<webmaster.manager@sanjoseca.gov> 
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[External Email] 

Dear Rules Committee Members and Staff, 

My name is Chris Guio, and I have fostered dogs from the San Jose Animal Care Center, as well as 
helped run playgroups there. I am writing to urge you to vote yes to proceed with an audit of the San 
Jose Animal Care and Services (SJACS). 

As you are aware from news reports and local rescues speaking out in recent months, the conditions at 
SJACS are continuing to decline and animals are dying as a result. There is an outbreak of 
Panleukopenia Virus among the cat population that has been devastating. It has a 90% mortality rate. 

The Community has been asking for more transparency from shelter management and staff and we are 
not getting it. This lack of transparency and communication has exacerbated issues at the shelter, 
including proper protocols not being followed. 

SJACS has protocols and procedures that need to be adhered to, currently many critical ones are not 
being followed. 

We need collaboration and communication restored between SJACS and rescues, fosters and 
volunteers. 

It would be inhumane to stand by and allow the conditions at SJACS to continue without doing due 
diligence of an independent and thorough audit. 

I urge you to vote yes to proceeding with an audit to be done immediately. 

Thank you, 

Chris Guio 

Rescue Volunteer 

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources. 



Vote "YES" on SJACS Audit 

AmieJan�> 
Mon 10/9/2023 8:04 PM 

To:District4 < District4@sanjoseca.gov> ;District9 <district9@sanjoseca.gov>;Jimenez, Sergio 

<sergioJimenez@sanjoseca.gov>;Davis, Dev <dev.davis@sanjoseca.gov>;Kamei, Rosemary 
< Rosemary. Kamei@sa nj oseca.gov> ;Wilcox, Leland <Leland. Wilcox@sanjoseca.gov> ;City Clerk 

<city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>;Webmaster Manager <webmaster.manager@sanjoseca.gov>;CAO Main 
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[External Email] 

Dear Rules Committee Members and Staff, 

My name is Amie Jan from District 6, and I have been a volunteer at the San Jose Animal Care Center 
since November 2022. I am writing to urge you to vote YES to proceed with an audit of the San 
Jose Animal Care and Services (SJACS). 

As you are aware from news reports and local rescues speaking out in recent months, the conditions at 
SJACS are continuing to decline and animals are dying as a result. There is an outbreak of 
Panleukopenia Virus among the cat population that has been devastating. It has a 90% mortality rate. 

The Community has been asking for more transparency from shelter management and staff and we are 
not getting it. This lack of transparency and communication has exacerbated issues at the shelter, 
including proper protocols not being followed. 

SJACS has protocols and procedures that need to be adhered to, currently many critical ones are not 
being followed. 

We need collaboration and communication restored between SJACS and rescues, fosters and 
volunteers. 

It would be inhumane to stand by and allow the conditions at SJACS to continue without doing due 
diligence of an independent and thorough audit. 

I urge you to vote yes to proceeding with an audit to be done immediately. 

Thank you, 

Amie Jan 
SJACC Volunteer 
San Jose - District 6 

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources. 



























Yes on SJACS audit 

Meaghan Banks-Innes�> 
Tue 10/10/2023 3:32 PM 

To:District4 < District4@sanjoseca.gov> ;District9 <district9@sanjoseca.gov >;Jimenez, Sergio 

<sergioJimenez@sanjoseca.gov >; Davis, Dev <dev.davis@sanjoseca.gov >;Kamei, Rosemary 
< Rosemary.Kamei@sanjoseca.gov >;Wilcox, Leland <Leland.Wilcox@sanjoseca.gov> ;City Clerk 
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Dear Rules Committee Members and Staff, 

My name is Meaghan Banks-Innes, a resident of Spartan-Keyes. I am writing on behalf of myself, my 
husband, and our two rescue dogs to urge you to vote yes to proceed with an audit of the San Jose 
Animal Care and Services (SJACS). 

I volunteered for SJACS for over a year. I resigned as a volunteer this month. I simply could no longer 
handle management's ineptitude, the dysfunction and lack of caring from staff, the heartbreak of seeing 
miserable dogs slowly lose their minds in captivity, and the retaliation management wreaked on anyone 
who tried to improve the situation. Volunteers and staff have tried to improve conditions from within, and 
been fired for their pains - which I believe violates San Jose's whistleblower policy and the First 
Amendment. The animals need you to act NOW. 

As you are aware from news reports and local rescues speaking out in recent months, the conditions at 
SJACS are continuing to decline and animals are dying as a result. There is an outbreak of 
Panleukopenia Virus among the cat population that has been devastating. It has a 90% mortality rate. 

The Community has been asking for more transparency from shelter management and staff and we are 
not getting it. This lack of transparency and communication has exacerbated issues at the shelter, 
including proper protocols not being followed. 

SJACS has protocols and procedures that need to be adhered to, currently many critical ones are not 
being followed. 

We need collaboration and communication restored between SJACS and rescues, fosters and 
volunteers. 

It would be inhumane to stand by and allow the conditions at SJACS to continue without doing due 
diligence of an independent and thorough audit. 

I urge you to vote yes to proceeding with an audit to be done immediately. 

Thank you, 
Meaghan Banks-Innes 
San Jose resident 


































